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How you can help…

All are welcome to join us for Reading to Learn 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday

All are welcome 



Books to go home – exciting changes 

• Bring your child’s book bag in every day please they will read 
from their decodable book when 1:1 reading with an adult.

• We will change their decodable book on Fridays, this will be 
the book they have read that week. 

• Story books will be changed twice a week  









How you can help…

 ‘Listening to and talking about stories and non-fiction develops children’s vocabulary… 
Understanding vocabulary is vital for comprehension and for wider learning and 
progress.’ 

 One book in the book bag will be at your child’s level, and the other is a book they have 
chosen to read, it might be funny or silly, fiction or non-fiction, and it may come home 
more than once as a favourite, it is always your child’s choice.

 Please write a comment in your child’s reading record displaying what they enjoyed 
about the book or the words they were able to read.

 You only need to write one comment for the story book in the reading record. You do 
not need to write a comment about the decodable book.

 Please read to and with your child every night and make reading apart of their lives. 



Thank you


